
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The book fair has arrived at Shenley! 
 

The book fair will be available to purchase from after school from Friday 14th March until Wednesday 
19th March.  (If you have a child in after school care we can arrange for purchase when you pick up) 
 
Today the children will bring home their World Book Day voucher which they can use at the fair 
towards the cost of a book. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for the children browse and purchase a book that they will then be 
able to share with you at home. 
 
Thank you for your support of this event. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss Azzopardi 
Deputy Headteacher and English Lead 
 
 

 


